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MACGREGOR Edward

From: Monaco, Fiammetta <fiammetta.monaco@gruppoladoria.it>

Sent: Saturday, 20 July 2013 12:52 AM

To: International Trade Remedies Ops 1

Subject: Antidumping notice no. 2013/59: Exporter Questionnaire - submission of Part 1 and
request of prorogation for Part 2

Attachments: Questionnaire - part 1.pdf

Importance: High

Dear Sirs,

reference is made to the Exporter Questionnaire sent to La Doria S.p.A. and relating to the dumping application by
SPC Ardmona.

As known, the document is divided into two parts:
- Part 1 (relating to preliminary information about our company), to be sent within 26" July 2013; and
- Part 2 (relating to specific information), to be sent within 19" August, 2013.

As to Part 1, please find attached our replies and consider us at your disposal for any further clarification you may
have. This part does not contain confidential information, therefore it is marked “For public record” (instead of “For
official use only”).

As to Part 2, we would kindly ask you an extension of time because the deadline of 19" August 2013 is extremely
burdensome for us. Please note that our request is based on the following circumstances:

1) July and August are the only two months dedicated to the tomato crop; this means that the company is in
the peak production period.

2) Employees not involved in tomato crop are on vacation because in Italy it is summertime : furthermore,
Thursday 15" August is public holiday (this means that until Sunday 18" August we will have a long week-
end).

3) La Doriais a listed entity and, pursuant to ltalian Law (i.e. Legislative Decree no. 58/98), it shall file an
Interim Financial Statement (the so-called “Relazione Semestrale”). As you may verify on the Italian Stock
Exchange website (http://www.borsaitaliana.it/borsa/azioni/elenco-completo-
eventi.html?isin=IT0001055521&lang=it), the approval of La Doria Interim Financial Statement is scheduled
on 29" August 2013. This means that staff not involved in the tomato crop or on vacation, is filing the
above-mentioned document.

In light of the above - and considering the complexity of the documentation requested - we hope you may extend
the deadline and let us reply to Part 2 within 19" September 2013 (or the different date you deem adequate).

Thank you in advance.
Best regards,

Fiammetta Monaco

Via Nazionale 320, 84012 - Angri (SA) - Italia

E-mail fiammetta.monaco@gruppoladoria.it - http://www.ladoria.it
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Ai sensi del D.Igs n. 196 del 30.06.03 (Codice Privacy) si precisa che le informazioni

contenute iIn questo messaggio sono riservate e ad uso esclusivo del destinatario.
Quallora il messaggio in parola Le fosse pervenuto per errore, La preghiamo di

eliminarlo senza copiarlo e di non 1iInoltrarlo a terzi, dandocene gentilmente
comunicazione. Grazie.

This message, for the D.Igs n. 196 / 30.06.03 (Privacy Code), may contain confidential
and/or privileged information. If you are not the addressee or authorized to receive
this for the addressee, you must not use, copy, disclose or take any action based on
this message or any information herein. If you have received this message in error,

please advise the sender immediately by reply e-mail and delete this message. Thank
you for your cooperation.





